
Clerk’s Report to the Council meeting on 19th March 2024 

 

Matters for information only. 

1. WPC had received a grant of £3,000 from Dacorum Borough Council towards the 

playground resurface. 

2. The annual defibrillator service had been booked and will take place once payment is 

made. 

3. The annual service maintenance of the gym equipment is booked for 23rd March at a 

cost of £573.60. 

Report from PCSO:  

No report had been received.  

  

Correspondence Received: 

1. Enquiry to hire the football pitch from Berkhamsted Athletic FC. The club rep will be 

attending the meeting to talk about their proposal. 

2. Enquiry from 56 Club – The Council to consider paying the unclaimed £254 received 

from the Green Community Grant back in 2021 to the 56 Club. The 56 Club claimed 

£146.02 in July 2021 and no other claim was made at the time and the total of the 

grant received by WPC was £400.  

 


